



Executive Headteacher Mrs. L. Whittaker

Head of School Mr. A. Done

09 September 2024

RE: Musical Instrument lessons in school

Dear Parent / Carer,

You will already know that Masefield Primary School supports your child's music education to a very high level. Music is a very important part of the whole school curriculum and we ensure that your child has the chance to sing and play musical instruments on a regular basis.

Once children have experienced making music many want to continue learning their musical instrument in a small group / individual lesson to increase their rate of progress.

At Masefield, we use the 'Music Service Direct' scheme whereby any parents can register their child for a group/individual lesson direct with Bolton Music Service. At Masefield, we will be offering **Woodwind** and **Piano Tuition**.

https://boltonmusicservice.com/parents-and-pupils/

Click on the link at BOOK YOUR MUSIC LESSONS AND ENSEMBLES to register your child for lessons.

Lessons will continue to take place in school as they do now. However, payments for lessons will be made directly to the music service using the Direct Debit payment scheme.

Masefield will fund the cost of hire of instruments so please do not select this.

There is no doubt that being involved in music-making contributes a great deal to a child's personal and educational development and Bolton Music Service is committed to providing a wide range of opportunities for your child to benefit from being involved and developing their musical skills.

Important note: When booking your lessons on the Bolton Music Service website you do not need to include the hire of a musical instrument as your schools will pay this hire charge on your behalf.















Computing

















































Executive Headteacher Mrs. L. Whittaker

Mr. A. Done

Head of School

What should parents do now?

If your child would like to have either a clarinet or piano/keyboard lessons from next September please go to

https://boltonmusicservice.com/parents-and-pupils/

to register for lessons. If you are having difficulty with the registration process please contact the Bolton Music Service office on 01204 333533 and someone will assist you.

Yours sincerely

Bolton Music Service & Masefield Primary School





























































office@masefield.bolton.sch.uk



01204 333714